
Dear Families, 
If you have a child who would like to participate in high school athletics or cheer, she/he will need to be 

cleared through the office and receive a white card (clearance card).  The requirements to receive a white card 
include the following: 

● Participation Packet 
○ Each participant must fill out the Mogollon High School participation packet.  This packet can be 

picked up in the office Monday-Thursday, 7:00-4:00, or it can be downloaded from our website, 
www.heberovergaardschools.org​. This packet must be turned into the office once it is properly 
filled out. 

● Concussion Course 
○ This course can be found online at ​www.aiaacademy.org​.    Your child will need to register for 

an account and then take the course.  Once the course is completed, a completion certificate 
can be printed, and that certificate needs to be turned into the office.  If your child has already 
participated in sports/cheer at Mogollon High School they will have already taken the course. 

● Pay the Participation Fee 
○ Participation fees are $50 and need to be paid by check or cash to the office.  Families may 

elect to put athletic fees towards their tax-credit donations. 
 
Football practice will begin on Friday, July 25.  Volleyball pracice will start on Monday, August 5.  

http://www.heberovergaardschools.org/
http://www.aiaacademy.org/

